
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

The New Normal for Law Firms in a Post-Pandemic World
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In an article published by Columbus Bar’s Lawyers Quarterly, Regional Managing Partner Steve

Loewengart discusses how the pandemic has had – and will continue to have – a lasting impact on

the business of law. He explains that law firms have felt the impact in many forms, including

disrupted work flows, salary cuts, and moving to digital platforms for just about every necessary

function.  Steve explains that although the idea of “normal” may never be the same, “…the law firms

that have adjusted, demonstrated agility and can offer diverse legal services will continue to thrive.”

Click here to read Steve’s article, and click here to read the full Summer 2020 issue of Columbus

Bar’s Lawyers Quarterly.
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